
 
Chenies School  

End of Term Newsletter 
 

 
Headteacher’s News 
It is hard to believe that this is my last newsletter of the year. The end of an academic year always 
brings with it a mixture of emotions and as I reflect back on all that has happened during it I feel 
immensely proud of what we have achieved as a school community. As children, staff and parents 
we successfully managed remote learning and have ensured that our children continued to make 
progress and feel part of the wider school community. I recognise that for you as parents not being 
allowed on the school premises for 16 months now has been extremely hard. I would however like to 
take this opportunity to once again thank you for your continued support and assure you that as long 
as guidance permits we will be arranging opportunities for you to enjoy school events with your 
children and each other again next year. 
 
Thank You 
On behalf of all the staff I would like to say an enormous thank you to you all for the many generous 
gifts and kind words of appreciation that you have given us. As a staff we really appreciate the 
thought that has gone into the gifts and  feel fortunate to be able to work with such a caring 
community. We really enjoy and see it as a privilege to work with your children. Thank you.  
 
Farewells 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Furcovici for all he has contributed to the school 
since he arrived in January 2018.  I know he will be taking some happy memories of his time here to 
his new school and we wish him well for the future.  
 
Our year 6 children have had a disrupted end to their primary school years and have missed out on a 
number of the usual opportunities that come with being the eldest in the school. They have not let 
that hold them back though and have shown great resilience, matured and continued to flourish. The 
staff are all very proud of them and we wish them all well for the future. They are always welcome to 
come back and see us! 
 
Teddy, Anna and James are also leaving us this term and we would like to wish them well in their 
new schools.  
 
The New Term - What to Bring to School 
All children need to bring a water bottle each day and packed lunch/coat if they need it.  
We would like children in KS2 class to bring in their own named pencil case which will be required to 
be left in school. It should contain a blue pen, writing pencil, coloured pencils, an eraser, a pencil 
sharpener (with its own collecting pot) and a glue stick.  
 
 
Message from Mrs Burchell 
Details for the Autumn clubs are attached & also on our website.  Please have a look over the 
summer holidays and book directly with the provider.  
 
I would like to wish you all an enjoyable and happy holiday. I do hope that you are all able to 
experience some relaxation over the summer and maybe even enjoy a good book! 
 
We look forward to seeing the children who are returning to us on Friday 3rd September.  
 
Suzanne Powell  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 
Nadinsa - 27th July 

Charlie D – 30th July  

Gabriel – 2nd August 

Teddy W – 7th August 

Aaron – 11th August 

Ciaran – 11th August 

Bella – 13th August 

Arthur L – 16th August 

Rebecca C – 21st August 

Tommy R – 21st August 

Bryan L – 26th August 

Ethan C – 27th August 

Elora W – 29th August 

Harvey – 30th August 

Olivia B – 1st September 

Pip W – 2nd September 

 

 

 
 

 

 



Sports Day Photographs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 – The Last Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

TERM DATES FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2021 / 2022 

 

Autumn Term 2021 

Inset Day       Wednesday 1st September 
Inset Day       Thursday 2nd September 
Term Starts       Friday 3rd September 
Half Term       25th – 29th October  
Inset Day       Monday 1st November 
Term Ends       Friday 17th December @1.30pm 
 
 

Spring Term 2022 
Inset Day       Tuesday 4th January  
Term Starts       Wednesday 5th January 
Half Term       21st – 25th February 
Term Ends        Friday 8th April @ 1.30pm 
 

Summer Term 2022 
Term Starts       Monday 25th April 
Half Terms       30th May – 3rd June  
Inset Day       Monday 6th June  
Term Ends       Thursday 21st July @ 1.30pm 
 

 

 


